
-----Original Message----- 
From: 28g gmail  
Sent: 2022/05/11 5:12 PM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File OZS-2022-0011 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
To whom it might concern, 
 
This email serves to express my displeasure and disagreement with this proposal. Yet another plan to 
continue destroying the heritage of Brampton and crowding the downtown area. 
 
I have seen a number of buildings and centennial trees being forever destroyed to accommodate for these 
brutal structures that add nothing to the area and the landscape but cement, pollution, congestion and 
disruption. Unfortunately quite a few are going up around here, so we will have to deal with the aggravation 
for a few years. 
 
It would be nicer to see real attempts to restore and preserve our past, as it paved the way for us to be 
here. These houses and trees you will be destroying can be salvaged and put to better use  if there was a 
will for that. There’s ample space in Brampton for new developments and investments. Why bring 
everything here? 
 
Downtown Brampton used to be such a pleasant and quiet area… Sadly those days are gone. 
 
Hopefully the persons designated to make these decisions are listening to the feedback from the downtown 
area residents. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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